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ADVICE 

Issued by Cairns Maritime Region on 13 October 2023 

Area:             Weipa pilotage area

Locality: Mission River, Weipa 

Activity: Bridge Works Mission River, Weipa

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Maintenance works will be carried out on the Mission River Bridge at various piers between Pier # 1 
and Pier # 57. The work involves dive teams working from MV "Lisa Lee".  Works are expected to 
commence 26.10.2023 and extend until 16.12.2023 during daylight hours only.   
Work vessels will display flag "Alpha" while dive operations are being conducted and will be lit at night 
by a single white all-round masthead anchor light.  The barge anchor pennant buoys, 2 in total, are 
painted white and marked with a single yellow flashing light.  
 
Mariners are to navigate with caution. 
 

 

 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Cairns Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4052 7400  Email: vtscairns@msq.qld.gov.au  

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Cairns) - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 


